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HEALTH	MEC	DR	PHOPHI	RAMATHUBA	TO	WELCOME	408	INTERNS	AND	
COMMUNITY	SERVICE	HEALTH	PROFESSIONALS	
	
Health	MEC	Dr	Phophi	Ramathuba	will	be	welcoming	408	Interns	and	community	
service	Healthcare	Professionals	which	includes	amongst	others	Medical,	Clinical	
Psychologist,	Pharmacist,	Clinical	support	and	Dentists	at	Bolivia	Lodge,	Polokwane	
Municipality	in	the	Capricorn	District.		
	
The	provincial	workshop	and	induction	will	assist	newly	appointed	health	care	
professionals	to	understand	what	public	service	and	its	Batho	Pele	principles	is	all	
about.	These	cohorts	of	healthcare	professionals	who	have	just	completed	their	
studies	and	their	appointments,	will	strengthen	and	improve	the	health	service	
delivery	in	the	province	.	
	
"We	are	happy	to	welcome	these	health	care	professionals	and	commit	our	support	
towards	them.	We	also	feel	that	it	is	important	to	welcome	them	to	public	service	by	
orientating	them	to	learn	to	appreciate	the	sensitivity	of	the	department	that	they	
are	joining,the	department	that	doesn’t	have	room	to	commit	mistakes	because	they	
are	irreversible	since	the	results	are	usually	loss	of	life”	said	MEC	Ramathuba.		
	
The	provincial	workshop	and	welcome	event	is	scheduled	as	follows:	
	
Date:	Friday,	27	January	2023	
Venue:	Bolivia	Lodge	Polokwane	(Polokwane	Municipality	-	Capricon	District)		
Time:	08h00		
	
Media	is	invited.	
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